
 

 

Clerk Report February 2024 

 

Update on items not included on the Agenda: 

 

 

1. SLR Meeting: The meeting date has now been changed due to hall 

availability to 29 February 2024 9.30am at Dunn Village Hall, Rushlake 

Green. Attendees are confirmed for the new date from ESCC will be: Ian 

Johnson (Traffic & safety), Darren Bass (Highway Steward) and Rebecca 

Pudsey (Stakeholder Liaison Officer).  

 

2. Planning Policy: This remains to be updated to include the current 

constituted scheme of delegation in regard to District Councillor 

responsibilities for parish applications. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


